Prof. Kiarie farewell party

The Department of Obstetrics and Gynaecology held a farewell party for outgoing Associate
Professor, Prof James Kiarie.

The event was Led by the Chairperson, Prof Qureshi Zahida and attended by the Department’s
staff whom each got a chance to give Prof Kairie a goodbye message.

The team wished well as he goes to work for the World Health Organization.



